October 15th, 2020 -- EHS Daily Announcements

Are you interested in becoming a cheerleader for the 20-21 basketball season? If so,
try-out packets need to be picked up outside the main EHS entrance from 5-7pm on
Monday, October 19th. This is for freshmen, JV, and Varsity squads. Any questions,
please contact Samantha Downey or email Mrs. Guehring.

There will be an ASL Club meeting Thursday, October 22nd from 3-4 in room 123.
Come join us for the first meeting of the school year.

There will be an open gym for men's volleyball Sunday from 2-4 at EHS. See Coach
Blair in room 238 if you have questions.



